
  

EVERY VOICE MATTERS 

YOU ARE INVITED 
You are a valued member of our  
community and your input matters. 

We invite you to join us in a conversation 

focused on behavioral health services in 

our community. Through intimate, kitchen 

table style conversation, we want to hear 

your thoughts and ideas on the future of 

behavioral health services in Milwaukee 

County. By understanding your point of 

view, we can develop long-lasting solutions 

and greater access to critically needed 

behavioral health services. 


	Text: Please share your voice by attending the Community Conversation hosted by the Milwaukee Mental Health Task Force. The Community Conversation will take place during the regularly scheduled Milwaukee Mental Health Task Force meeting on: 

Tuesday, March 10 at 3:00 p.m. 
IndependenceFirst 
540 S 1st Street 
Milwaukee, WI 53204

The session will last approximately 90 minutes and space is limited to 40 participants. A survey will be available after the Community Conversation so we can get additional input.

American Sign Language interpreters will be in attendance. For other accommodations, please contact Jodi Mapp at 414.257.5202 or jodi.mapp@milwaukeecountywi.gov. 

Please register in advance to help us with planning by contacting 
Tristen Shorter at 414.635.7015 or tristen@kanecommgroup.com. If space is available, we will seat walk-ins.


